




 





 Deborah Schneider, Public Programming Coordinator

  King County Library System

  960 Newport Way NW

  Issaquah, WA  98027

October 14, 2011

I am delighted to write a letter of reference for Alex Zerbe, (aka: Professional 
Zaniac). Alex was one of our most popular performers as part of our Summer Reading 
Program in 2011. His performances are high energy, fun for all ages and contain 
important messages about books, stories, reading and libraries.

I was so impressed with Alex’s performances in the summer, and the outstanding 
evaluations my library staff members submitted, that I hired him for a series of in-
school  assembly programs that are part of a promotion for our “Ready, Set, Read” 
series. 

Not only are the performances outstanding, but Alex demonstrates a professional 
attitude, has good business sense and understands that details like being reliable, 
communicating and providing excellent promotional materials are also part of the 
job.

Please feel free to contact me if you need any additional information, but be 
forewarned, I may just “gush” about Alex. He brings a great deal to the programming 
for families at King County Library System, and I look forward to working with him 
again.
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